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SPRING CHIP DAY AT HULL DPW

The Town of Hull’s Spring Chip Day will be held on Saturday, April 23, 2022
from 8:00 am until noon. Itis held at the DPW Barn at 9 Nantasket Ave., across
the street from Dylan’s Pizza.

Residents may bring in tree limbs and brush that are 8 inches in diameter or smaller.
No leaves, grass, vines or other yard waste will be accepted. Vehicles larger than a
standard pickup truck will not be allowed. Landscapers and Contractors are limited to
one truckload. Proof of residency required. Residents must remain in their vehicle and
masks must be worn.

If you have any questions, please contact DPW Director Christopher Gardner, 781-925-
0900 or cgardner@town.hull.ma.us.
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